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COLLINS ELEMENATRY 

 

 EPISD students will be on winter Break Dec. 21 – Jan.4 

Students return January 5, 2021 

In-Person Instruction Time line: 
 

Tuesday , January 5, 2021 

-  Specified Students will be on campus 5 days a week. 

- January 18, 2021 Martin Luther king Birthday (No Classes) 

 
 

Teachers will be reaching out to parents for wellness checks.  Please be sure to contact 

us if your phone number changes.  Reach out to us if you need internet access, help with 

the student’s school issued device or are in need of a device. Also, contact us if you would 

like information on services provided by community partners for; baby supplies, daycare, 

food, public transportation, shelter, telemedicine or counseling. 
 

Please give us 24 hours’ notice when withdrawing a student from Collins. 
 

Helpful Collins Contact Information: 
 

General Information - 236-5375  
Registration or Withdrawal – 236-5378 or Email amartin@episd.orgGoogle# (414)979-9246 
LPAC Testing - 236-5379  
504 information - Absmith2@episd.org Google# (915)247-6704 
Special Education - lsmunoz@episd.org 
Health or Immunization Record Information - mgmccart@episd.org Google # (915)247-7928 
Counselor – Brenda Southern bsouther@episd.org Google# (915)308-6616 
 
Technology Support (915) 230-2601 
Device Issues Summit the form below for broken screen, laptop will not turn on, question mark on 
your screen, etc. https://tinyurl.com/episdfix 
Application Issues summit the form below for issues with ZOOM, schoology, password resets, etc. 
https://tinyurl.com/episdapphelp 
 

Stay safe and be well, we hope to see you all soon! 
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